

April 14, 2020

Town of Richmond 105 Old Homestead Highway Richmond NH 03470

Dear Frends

On behalf of The Community Kitchen I would like to thank you for your check in the amount of \$5000 on March 25, 2020.

1250.00

We work diligently to provide meals and food boxes for those in need throughout the Monadnock Region and therefore support your town's welfare program. Because of our scale of economy your contribution enables us to provide more food to more people.

Thanks again for your support!

Sincerely,

Phoebe Bray

**Executive Director** 

/mi